EMERALD EMPIRE SPORTS CAR CLUB

Virus Response Meeting March 23, 2020

Call the Virtual Meeting to Order: 7:00 pm

Attendees: Peggy & Tim, Hope, Bert, Bren & Lorin, Bonnie & Jim

This is no particular order to the agenda items ...

Bren Wamsley:

- 1. Protocol for official notices
- 2. **Event Cancellations** Event 1 & 2 are canceled. We will give 4 weeks notice on future events for cancelation or not canceled. Will post on Website, Facebook and email.
- 3. Venue change from Willamette Pass to VRC? Lorin reported the VRC is fine with us for the July dates.
- 4. Email to entire EESCC mailing list regarding cancellations Events 1, 2 and Rally This will be done after Lorin has contacted all the sponsors.
- 5. Website, Facebook and Email with same verbiage. -

Ice Breaker and Event 2 have been canceled due to the restrictions in place because of the Covid virus. The April 11th Roadside Cleanup and the May TSD Rally have also been canceled. Check back for more updates on future events.

- 6. Sponsors Hold sending cancellation 1 day so Lorin can contact sponsors
- 7. **Venues** No word on Hoodoo or Roseburg
- 8. **Banquet** Questions, will we still have a banquet, after how many events 2,4,6? Bren brought up the deposit and how much it will cost us to cancel if that is decided. She is waiting for answers to questions from her contact at Valley River Inn.
- 9. Calendars all done and waiting to be distributed. We will try to get some to Wamsleys and Muellers.
- 10. Cancel road clean up will post with Event and TSD rally cancelation

Tim:

- 1. The link for the "Stay at Home Executive Order"
 - a. https://lanecounty.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=3585881&pageId=16575144
- 2. Schedule cards

Bert:

1. Cancel of potties: Event 1 and 2 and put a hold on Willamette pass

Bonnie:

- 1. Officially change the website, let Lorin & Bren figure how to assign/re-assign the sponsors.
- 2. We may be lucky to even be able to have the early June event, BUT we will address that as a club in 4-6 weeks.
- 3. Also please cancel the April 11th Road Cleanup
- 4. Still continue to have BOTH June venues on the schedule for now....and hopefully Hoodoo will speak with Lorin soon to verify the possibility of that weekend....if we are allowed to be out.

Jim:

- 1. Should we proceed like we are starting in June?
- 2. Anything from Hoodoo?
- 3. Valley River OK for July?

Adjourn Meeting: 7:51 pm